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December 12, 2022 
  
Subject:   Packaging Change – Various LOCTITE Products 
  
Dear Valued Customer: 
  
Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers, 

including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings. This notification is to inform 

you that we have changed the packaging for the following Henkel products:   
  

Product Name IDH 
LOCTITE CAT 23LV CL 1GAL 1188036 

LOCTITE CAT 3052-26-B 1GAL 1188156 

LOCTITE STYCAST LA4373B2 PTB GA 1189000 

LOCTITE STYCAST US 1000 PTB 5L 2768854 

LOCTITE STYCAST LA4373B2 PTB GA 2895442 

  

This goes into effect immediately; refer to Attachment A for detailed images of the packaging change. 

Please be advised that there will be no change in product formulations. 

  
Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further 

information.   
  

Thank you for your support of our products.  We look forward to your continued business.   
  
With Best Regards, 
  
Penny Gliane 
Henkel Corporation 
Regional Product Manager 
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